Ann Diers

“

From: Steve Gaul [sgaul@dnr.state.ne.us]
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2005 4:05 PM
To: Mischwarz@charter.net; gerickson @atcjet.net; ableed @dnr.state.ne.us; dsandsnit@alltel.net:

dkraus @cnppid.com; jayr@ nefb.org; jcannia@dnr.state.ne.us; j‘gittinsmm‘.state.ne.us;
jturnbull@ upperbigblue.org; pheath @gering.org; rbishop @cpnrd.org; fumjed @fbnetusa.com;
eugeneglock @yahoo.com

Cc: dcookson @notes.state.ne.us; Mimi Lang
Subject: Conference Call for WPTF Funding Subcommittee - Change of Time and Date to 9 am
Thursday December 8

The time and date for the conference call for the WPTF Funding Subcommittee
has been changed to 9 am Thursday December 8. The call in numbér will be
(402) 472-6295. The Wednesday 1:30 conference call has been cancelled. TIf
you have any questions, please call me at (402) 471-3955.

Steve
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